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Welcome back and I hope everybody had a wonderful summer break. We are just doing a 

brief newsletter this week with a few bits of information to get us started. 

 

All the children have settled in so well and we welcome Halime, William and Aston who are 

new to our school this term. Also welcome to Claire Puckey, Joy Newbold and Chris Perks who 

join our staff team, please also see Mr Perks new school dinner menu which is being sent 

home today and is available on our website. 

 

The children’s classrooms are looking great and three classes have already been out on trips 

to launch their new projects with Year 6 off to Bath next week for the star of their work on 

Romans. 

 

Class letters and curriculum overviews will be coming home to you next week along with club 

letters. Go For it sessions for those that have paid for them will start next week all other 

clubs including football will start the week after. There are also plans for more surfing 

sessions this autumn, details to follow soon. 

 

Mrs Whitney 

Headteacher 

 

 

Please note that for the first time in 3 years we need to increase school dinners by 10p, they 

will now cost £2.30 a day. Our new Chef has more information on the back of his lovely menu. 

Payment for those not in receipt of Free School Meals must be made in advance using 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk. If you think you may be eligible for free school meals please ask for 

a form at the office- thank you 
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